
We have been working closely with Public Works and Eversource to address downed trees, road 

closures and power outages. If you need assistance, or to report a downed tree impacting public 

safety (i.e., touching power lines or blocking a road) please contact me at 

bbremer@colebrooktownhall.org<mailto:bbremer@colebrooktownhall.org>. 

 

This week, the Community & Senior Center will be available as a warming center from 8 a.m. to 

4:30 p.m. Tues.-Thurs. and 8 a.m.-noon on Friday. 

 

Breakfast will be served tomorrow at the Community & Senior Center from 8-9:15 a.m. 

 

Be safe. 

 

Brad  

Brad Bremer  

Colebrook First Selectman  

860.379.3359 ext. 202 

bbremer@colebrooktownhall.org 
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